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March 2011-03-3

Ben Bartels;
We are aware ol vour zoning application in with the City of Hamilton which would allow
Super Sucker Hydro Vae Service Inc, to continue 10 operate at 623 Shaver Rd. Ancaster.

We have been neighbours for over many years and have no issues with your operation in
our neighbourhood,
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March 30, 2011

To whom it may concern:

Wae, the Committee of Administration for the Ancaster Canadian Reformed Church; located on
575 Shaver Rd. in Ancaster, have been informed of the neighbouring property owners’
intentions to apply for a zoning amendment. We have no issue with such intent or with the
probability of the neighbouring property’s zoning being amendad.

Yours Truly,

Stephen Kampgf; | _J;,;,‘
Chairman of the Tommit f Adrninistration
;




March 30, 2011

Grep Males,

Ax you are aware as of January 1, 2011 new regulations under the Nutrient Management
Act and Ontario Regulation 267/03 that govern the application of non agricultural source
materials (NASM) such as municipal biosolids to agricultural land came into effect. Part
of the new regulation requires operators of NASM application businesses to ensure that
spills contingency plans are in place in the event of unforeseen accidents and spills. Most
of these contingency plans would include a source or contact information for hvdra vac
equipment such as that of Super Sucker Hydro Vac. The utilization of NASM within a
farmer’s crop fertility program is a valuable asset not only to the farmer but to area
municipalities and their citizens. Protection of the natural environment is a key
component of these NASM land application programs and access to the equipment
necessary to clean~up spills quickly and efficiently if they do oceur is vital. The
cquipment that Super Sucker Hydro Vac has within their fleet is well suited to not only
clean-up of a spill but also the transport of the retrieved material to a disposal or
treatment location.

Regards,
P
Jod
. u,»\ —

Michael Payne
{(Fornier OMAFRA Environmental / NASM Land Application Specialist)
Consultant

Black Lake Environmental




Ralph Vanderwal
Van Agri Custom Services
March 2011

Dear Darren

We have been working with Super Sucker Hydro Vac Service Ine. since 1993, Super
Sucker continaes to provide Nutrient Management resources in addition to its hauling and
incorporation of manure and sludge for area farmers. Proper Nutrient Management
strategics are essential for the future of this industry, It is pood w know that we have the
ongoing use of your hydro vacs as part of our contingency plan when dealing with spills.
We have a good relationship with your company and look forward o working with you
in the fuwre.

Kindest regurds

Ralph Vander wal
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